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Thank you, Palm Beach County! 
The Palm Beach County Elections Office successfully overcame notable challenges in 2021: 
conducting several elections during an ongoing pandemic, complying with new election law 
changes resulting from the passage of Senate Bill 90, and continuously adapting to shifts in 
voter trends and behaviors to provide the most secure, accurate, accessible, and enjoyable 
voter experience possible. As we reflect on the past year, our Elections Team takes pride in 
how we work together to ensure transparent, secure democracy. We sincerely appreciate 
the voters, poll workers, and partners in our community who help make Palm Beach County 
the best place to vote! 

Redistricting Update 
Every ten years, Florida’s political boundaries, known as “districts,” are redrawn to account for 
changes in population. Our Elections Office does not draw district lines; however, we do play a 
part in the redistricting process. Once the new districts are drawn, our office assigns new 
precincts associated with these districts. Since districts and precincts are changing, voters can 
expect changes to polling locations. Starting with the 2022 Primary Election in August, voters 
will have new districts and new Election Day polling places. Our office will be notifying all voters 
about these changes beginning in Spring of 2022. 
 

 
 
 

PALM BEACH COUNTY REGISTERED VOTERS 
402,727 DEMOCRATS 
281,631 REPUBLICANS 

298,125 OTHER 
982,483 TOTAL 

*as of 1/3/2022 
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